

March 15, 2007

22795 Barton Road Grand Terrace California 92313-5295 Tony Grasso, Executive Director SANBAG 472 N. Arrowhead San Bernardino, CA 92401

Civic Center (909)824-6621 Fax (909) 783-7629 Fax (909) 783-2600 Dear Mr. Grasso:

Maryetta Ferré Mayor Re: SCAG's request to study the proposed Metrolink Station in Highgrove before SANBAG makes their decision.

Dear Mr. Grasso:

Lee Ann Garcia Mayor Pro Tempore Grand Terrace is very interested in the proposed Highgrove Metrolink Station. It is my understanding that SCAG has requested SANBAG to wait on making a decision regarding the Highgrove Metrolink Station until they have had time to do a regional study on the issue. It would be our hope that SANBAG would grant SCAG's request.

Council Members
Bea Cortes
Jim T. Miller
Dan Buchanan

Thank you for your consideration.

Thomas J. Schwab City Manager Maryetta Ferreir

Maryetta Ferre Mayor, Grand Terrace

xc: Barney Barnett